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Progress Park Master Plan 

June 16, 2017 

 

South Suburban Parks and Recreation intends to make improvements to Progress Park located at 5100 

S. Hickory St (Parcel#: 2077-16-1-00-002, 2077-15-2-01-002). The parcel is owned by City of Littleton and 

maintained by South Suburban Park and Recreation District.  This project is funded by the City of 

Littleton and South Suburban partnering the matching funds to apply for an Arapahoe County Open 

Space grant and a Great Outdoors Colorado grant.  The purpose of this project is to improve the 

functionality and identity of Progress Park. 

The proposed improvements for this master plan are: 

 Phase 1 (2018) will consist of replacing the existing restroom, large group shelter, 

and making playground improvements. 

 

Construction is tentatively scheduled to begin in spring 2018. 

 


